Sric

Ref:SECY/BSE 25" Oct 2017.

BSE Limited
P J Towers, Dalal Street,
Mumbai -100001, India

Kind Attention:
Yashraj Deshmukh
On-line Surveillance

Dear Sir,
Sub : Increase in Volume.

We refer to your letter / mail ref: No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2017-18/138 dated
25" October 2017 and wish to inform that the Company has been promptly reporting
information/events having a bearing on the operation / performance of the Company
as required under the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 to NSE where our Company’s
shares are listed. We do not have any information / announcement (including
impending announcement), to be provided, which in our opinion may have a bearing
on the price / volume behaviour of SPIC equity shares.

Assuring you of our best co operation.

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,
For Southern Petrochemical
Industries Corporation Limited

M B Ganesh
Secretary
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